
 

Naples Art-585 Park Street, Naples, FL.  34102  Tel. 239-262-6517     NaplesArt.org 

      

February 5, 2020 

 

Dear Business Owner and Resident: 

In accordance with the City of Naples Special Event Permit and Planning Guide, it is our 

responsibility to notify local residents and businesses in the surrounding area of the Naples National 

Art Festival to be held on February 22 - 23, 2020 in Cambier Park and on 8th Street South from 

10am – 5pm on both Saturday and Sunday. 

Set up for the Cambier Park area will begin on Friday, February 21, 2020 at 9:00am until 10:00pm. 

The process will begin with use of available parking spaces on the west side of 8th Street South, the 

north side of Cambier Park and the east side of Park Street. Upon closure of 8th Street South, by the 

Naples Police Department, setup on the east side of 8th Street South will begin at 4:30pm Friday 

evening. Tear-down for this event will begin at 5:00pm on Sunday, February 23rd and proceed until 

the process is completed at approximately 9:00pm. 

Streets that will be closed due to this event are 8th Street South, which will be closed to public traffic 

Friday, February 21st at 4:30 pm through Sunday, February 23rd at 9:00 pm.  

Public access to 8th Street S. and Park Street from 5th Ave S. will be closed at 5:00pm on Sunday, 

February 23, 2020. The 5th Avenue alley (the alley on the north side of Cambier Park) from Park 

Street to 9th Street South will be closed to public access on Sunday, February 23rd from 5:00pm until 

9:00pm on Sunday. Public access to 7th Avenue will be closed to public access after 4:30 pm on 

Friday, February 21st. 

This community event is hosted by Naples Art with proceeds benefiting the community outreach 

program at Naples Art. It provides a venue for 190 artists to display and sell their high-quality 

artwork. 

If you have any questions regarding this event, please contact Maureen Roberts at 239-262-6517 

x103 or email maureen.roberts@naplesart.org. Your community support is appreciated. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Aimee Schlehr    Maureen Roberts 

Executive Director    Outdoor Shows Manager      
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